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NORTH MARSTON COMMUNITY SHOP ASSOCIATION LTD

The Shop, Granborough Road, North Marston, BUCKINGHAM MK18 3PN
01296 670374 ( www.northmarstonshop.uk 
North Marston Community Shop Association Ltd





Report for Annual Parish Meeting 2020
1) The Shop has only 34sqm of space and as mentioned last year has been rapidly outgrowing the storage facility. It is also unable to accommodate indoors those who wish to purchase a hot drink and a snack, or chat to friends they meet in The Shop, in wet or cold weather or need a rest before walking home. As reported last year the Shop’s application for an extension was turned down and the suggestion made that a front or side extension should be applied for instead.  This would mean the removal of several car park spaces which are already in short supply at busy times of day. The Shop would need to discuss this suggestion with the Parish Council. Hopefully once lock-down is completely over we shall be able to arrange that.
2) The Shop continues to provide large amounts of local food and constantly seeks new local producers. The two local bakeries, have provided excellent bread, rolls seasonal bread and cakes and pastries, daily, during the year and particularly during lockdown where they and our greengrocer have risen to the challenge.
3)  All our local suppliers have also been particularly helpful during lock-down. We are extremely grateful to them all as their kind support has meant that we have been able to supply all our customers with most items, as available, on a daily basis. We were pleased to be able to help many new customers during the crisis and hope that they will continue to use The Shop once everything gets back to normal. The Shop can be contacted on 01296 670374 or email eddie@northmarstonshop.uk to make an order or enquire about an item.
4) The Shop continues to provide many non-food goods and services: stamps, cash-back following a purchase valued at £5, phone top-ups, payments by swipe-card, phone or watch. Many non-food items are available, too, such as proprietary medicines, household products, useful items from batteries to cycle inner tubes, soap, hand-creams, greetings cards and village magazines to name but a few.

5) Eddie Parsley, our Manager, Lou Addison and Sheila Squire, our part-time Managers, and the Shop Volunteers have been an amazing and excellent team during lockdown. Nothing has been too much for them. They have coped with everything in their usual friendly ways despite sometimes being surrounded by delivery boxes and having long queues of anxious people awaiting their turn, in cold winds or rain, to approach the verandah sales area. A GREAT BIG THANK YOU to them all for their excellent kind service to both The Shop and the community. What stars!
6) The current shopping arrangements remain in place for the foreseeable future until everything is back to normal. We want to make sure we keep everyone safe from Covid 19. Many, many thanks to our understanding customers.
7) The Shop continued to support DofE students to complete the volunteering element of their Bronze, Silver and Gold Awards until lockdown. When everything has returned to normal we shall be able to continue the scheme.

8) Likewise we have had to terminate, for the present, the work experience of students from Furzedown School.
9) We sadly thanked and said ‘good-bye’ to our Treasurer, Peter Bowden, who has decided to retire after many years of looking after The Shop’s finances. He is a hard act to follow.
 
10) We welcome our new Treasurer, Gail Daly, who joins us during a difficult period.
 11) The Shop donated raffle prizes to village organisations: the School, The    Schorne Pre-school, the MADS, the Church Fete, and decided to donate the plastic bag sales money for 2019 to The Sportsfield.
A huge THANK YOU to everyone who purchases items from The Shop. By shopping in the village you are helping to keep money, in our local area. The more you shop here the more easily The Shop will be able to afford to expand the size of The Shop and also the range of goods and services that can be provided.
Alison Finnemore

Chairman, The North Marston Community Shop Association Ltd.
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